

Coundon Primary School Together Everyone Achieves More



米

**

**

米

米

米

米

School Council Minutes November 29th 2023

Present: Mrs Maude, Scarlett, Ivy, Asher, Joel, Reggie, Avani, Ronak, Finn, Muha, Aria, Robin, Frankie, Brodie

Charities the children would like to support and why.

- The Wildlife Foundation To help all the animals
- NHS To help ill people and make improvements towards hospital facilities
- Macmillan Many of us know people with Cancer and would like to contribute to research towards finding a cure.
- Zoe's Place Younger children may need our help to have a longer life
- Help the Homeless We get upset when we see people without shelter in Coventry city centre. Not nice knowing people are experiencing homelessness particularly at Christmas.
- Make a wish Foundation To provide children with a lasting positive experience.
 Good for families too to be able to reflect on this happy time which may help with grieving
- Water Aid Many people around the world do not have fresh water
- Conflict in Palestine We want to provide war relief to those families who are suffering

Name suggestions for our new Guinea Pigs

Mrs Maude explained that we have the two new female guinea pigs who have settled in well. One is a mottled grey and the second ginger and white. She explained that she would be placing a box outside of her room for the children to place their name suggestions in. Ideas shared at the meeting were;

- Cutie Pie
- Cookie & Cream
- Caramel
- Rosie
- Galaxy & Star
- Pixie & Pixel
- Honey
- Fluffy & Biscoff

Mrs Maude thanked the children for their suggestions and said she looked forward to reading all of their suggestions

